
WLCoW Christmas Luncheon Dec 14th, 2021 
Liverymen met to Celebrate Christmas at a luncheon in the Cardiff and County Club 
Westgate room. We began with a sparkling wine reception followed by a welcome from the 
Master. The Reverend Cannon Doxey said Grace and then the excellent Christmas Lunch 
was served. A very enjoyable convivial event began. 

It was good to meet New Liverymen including 
Roland Adigee and to catch up with some 
who had travelled from London and the 
Southeast including Stephen Talbot and His 
Wife Deborah, Dyfrig James and his wife 
Glesni and Charles Slatter.  

After the meal the Master 
thanked everyone and noted 
some other memorable social 
events that we had shared in 
2021 including Usk Castle, the Art 
Auction, the Athenaeum Dinner 
and the visit to Belfast.  

The forthcoming Awards Celebration Dinner at the 
Sophia Gardens Stadium in January was highlighted as 
something to look forward to - if safety allows. Tree 
planting in North and South Wales will be part of our 
celebration of the Queens Platinum Jubilee in 2022, 
marking this very special occasion. We took our leave 
with good wishes to all for Christmas and the New Year 


